
Section 4.3 of NFPA 704 provides guidance on locations for posting this placard(s). 
This placard must be posted for any areas that potentially hazardous materials will be stored, such as the maintenance room and any area 
containing pool chemicals. This placard is meant to provide quick hazard information for emergency responders.  It should be visible in case 
of an emergency where the responders are likely to enter. If there are numerous areas where the responders could enter the facility, there 
should be numerous placards. The placement and quantity should be decided using a facility’s best judgment coupled with the advice from 
Travis County ESD2. At a minimum, the placard should be posted on the two exterior walls of a facility or building, each access to a room or 
area, or each principal means of access to an exterior storage area.  
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